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Broughty Ferry Flood Protection Scheme Newsletter  

December 2021 -  Merry Christmas! 

Progress on site 

As we now enter winter, Mclaughlin & Harvey continue to 

make good progress on Flood Protection Scheme and 

remain on schedule for completion of the project early 

2022.  

Following the completion of Douglas Terrace, James place 

and sections of Fisher street which are now open, 

continuing works resume further up Fisher street 

resurfacing the road and pavements. Bath street road has 

reopened to the public with new road markings indicating 

the one-way system that is in place. Further along works 

continue progressing on the beach at Beach Crescent with 

the installation of large concrete steps that have been put in place, we continue to work on the roads and 

pavements progressing to the top end of Fisher street and Gray street. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note McLaughlin & Harvey remove the current traffic management on Beach Crescent on the 22nd Dec 

which will leave the carriageway, north footway and car parking on Beach Crescent open to the public. Mclaughlin 

& Harvey project management staff are pleased to be assisting with the “New Year’s Dook”. Please be advised 

that Beach Crescent from Gray Street to St Vincent Street will be closed from 6pm 31st Dec to the afternoon of the 

1st  Jan 2022. We would appreciate people removing their vehicles prior to this time and we hope to see you there!  
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Community 

 

Congratulations to Martha Crosbie and Joseph Speilman on the decorative gates 
competition we hosted with their great winning designs. These gates will be installed 
onto the Broughty Ferry Flood Protection Scheme site in the new year! The winners 
had a great experience seeing their gates being manufactured at Metal Tec in Dundee 
before they are to be permanently installed.  

 

As part of McLaughlin & Harvey’s Community 

Social Value commitments, Katy Bald McL&H 

Community Liaison and Paul Wilson from 

Dundee United Community Trust delivered an 

Employability presentation to S3 pupils at 

grove Academy. The pupils were given an 

overview of skills and qualities they will 

develop to go and to use in any career they 

choose to do.  

 
 

Civil Engineer fresher’s from Abertay University, along with Dr 
Rebecca Wade, visited the site to see the live progress that is 
currently ongoing in the Flood Protection Scheme Site. It was a lovely 
clear day for the students to see the progress of the site and the 
potential careers that lie ahead of them! McLaughlin & Harvey 
happily support the local community in a variety of aspects.  

How to contact us:                                   

If you are affected by our 

works in any way or 

perhaps you want to know 

more about what we’re 

doing.  The site letter box is 

located at the main Site 

office on Beach Crescent or 

you can drop us an email 

at:bffps.community@mclh.

co.uk  

Community Liaison Officer: 

Katy Bald  

Tel:  07584 777 227  
Email: 
Katy.Bald@mclh.co.uk       
More information on the 

scheme can be found 

online at 

https://www.dundeecity.g

ov.uk/service-area/city-

development/broughty-

ferry-flood-protection-

scheme 
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